
Cheryl Stallings
2009 Abby Knoll Drive
Apex, NC 27502

November 22,2022

Town of Apex
73 Hunter Street
Apex, NC 27502

Dear Mayor Gilbert, Mayor Pro Tem Killingsworth, and Members of Council

It is with mixed emotions that I tender my resignation as an Apex Councilmember effective
December 4th,2022 at ll,59 pm. Because I was recently elected to the Wake County Board of
Commissioners, District 3 seat, I must resign my position with the Town Council prior to being
swom into my new role.

It has been an honor and a privilege to work with all of you, as well as our dedicated Town staff,
over the years in service to the people of Apex. I look forward to watching the Town continue to
thrive as we honor our past, present, and potential as a welcoming community to all.

I will remain steadfast and involved, and I will continue to represent and work for the Apex and
greater Wake County community. I am committed to the work of a healthy and sustainable
economy, community, and environment for all.

A special thanks is also extended to the people of Apex for allowing me this opportunity to serve
on the Town Council. I look forward to continued service as your next Wake County
Commissioner.

Sincerely

Qhru,,t ,St tt;ng-
Cheryl Stallings
Town Councilmember
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